


Flushing your wipes
costs all of us in 

Atlanta big bucks.

The City of Atlanta Department of Watershed 
Management spent more than $1 million 
to make repairs to the treatment plant due 
to the clogging of pumps like this by wipes 
and other items that should not be flushed.

Flushing all types of wipes can cause toilet overflows, expensive 
plumbing repairs, clogged pumps and sewer systems, and expensive 
damage to septic systems. Wipes are not designed to be flushed. 
Sooner or later they’ll get stuck, either in your home plumbing or your 
town’s sewer system. 

•	 At home, all types of wipes can clog your plumbing,
	 leading to messy toilet overflows and costly repairs.
•	 Even more serious, they also clog pumps and damage 
	 sewer systems, which costs us all big bucks.
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